


For Release: November 04, 2020
Subject: JPS Board of Trnstees Regular Hybrid Meeting

Contact: Sherwin Johnson, JPS Public and Media Relations, 601-960-8935

The Jackson Public Schools Board of Trustees will hold its next meeting on
Tuesday, December 1, 2020 in a hybrid format at 5:30 p.m. Community members
may call in to participate and make public comments or attend the meeting in the
School Board Meeting Room, located at 621 South State Street. Socially distanced
seating in the Board Meeting Room will be limited to 20 on a first come first
served basis. To participate, citizens should follow the steps below:
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